Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time February 14, 2021

Mass Schedule and Intentions

Saturday- Vigil: Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time

4:00 PM (IC) Special Intention

5:30 PM (SJ) Jim & Connie McMahon

Sunday- Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time

8:00 AM (IC) Rita Staebell

9:15 AM (IC) For the People

10:30 AM (IC) Tom Corkery (Anniv)

Monday - Weekday

NO MASS

Tuesday - Weekday

NO MASS

Wednesday – Ash Wednesday

7:45 AM (IC) For the People

5:30 (IC) Regina Thiry

7:30 (SJ) Rita & Lloyd Weiden

Thursday - Thursday after Ash Wednesday

7:45 AM (IC) Fr. Lloyd Reuter

Friday- Friday after Ash Wednesday

7:45 AM (IC) Bobby Schmitt

Saturday- Vigil: First Sunday of Lent

4:00 PM (IC) Kenny Fischels

5:30 PM (SJ) Reynold & Marie Schmitz

Sunday- First Sunday of Lent

8:00 AM (IC) Ella Even

9:15 AM (IC) For the People

10:30 AM (IC) Rosemary Metcalf

(IC) Immaculate Conception Church (SJ) St. Joseph Church

Meetings and Activities

Sunday, February 14

Baptism Class, following the 8:00 AM Mass...Heritage Room RCIA Class, 8:45 – 9:45 AM......I.C. Grade School

Sunday, February 21

RCIA Class, 8:45 – 9:45 AM......I.C. Grade School

Lenten Regulations

- 1. Everyone 14 years of age or over is bound to abstain from meat on Ash Wednesday and all the Fridays of Lent.
- 2. Everyone 18 years of age and under 59 years of age is bound to fast on Ash Wednesday and Good Friday.
- 3. On these 2 days of fast and abstinence, only one full meatless meal is allowed. Two other meatless meals, sufficient to maintain strength, may be taken according to each one's needs, but together they should not equal another full meal. Eating between meals is not permitted on these 2 days, but liquids, including milk and fruit juices are allowed. When health or ability to work would be seriously affected, the law does not apply.
- **4.**Catholics should not lightly excuse themselves from the fast and abstinence prescribed by the Church.
- 5. Lent is the principal season of Christian year. Priests, religious, and laity are strongly urged to develop and follow a program of voluntary self-denial (in addition to following the Lenten regulation) serious prayer and a performance of works of charity and mercy.

Daily Readings

Mon Feb 15 Reading- Acts of the Apostles 22:3-`6

Psalm- 117:1bc,2

Gospel- Mark 16:15-18

Tues Feb 16 Reading- 2 Timothy 1:1-8

Psalm- 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 7-8a, 10

Gospel- Mark 3:31-35

Wed Feb 17 1st Reading- Deuteronomy 18:15-20

Psalm- 95:1-2, 6-7, 7-9

2nd Reading- 1 Corinthians 7:32-35

Gospel- Mark 1:21-28

Thur Feb 18 Reading- Hebrews 10:19-25

Psalm- 24:1-2, 3-4ab, 5-6

Gospel- Mark 4:21-25

Fri Feb 19 Reading- Hebrews 10:32-39

Psalm- 37:3-4, 5-6, 23-24, 39-40

Gospel- Mark 4:26-34

Sat Feb 20 Reading- Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19

Psalm- 1:69-70, 71-72, 73-75

Gospel- Mark 4:35-41

Sun Feb 21 1st Reading- Deuteronomy 18:15-20

Psalm- 95:1-2, 6-7, 7-9

2nd Reading- 1 Corinthians 7:32-35

Gospel- Mark 1:21-28

Catholic Charities Appeal weekend: February 13-14

The Catholic Charities Annual Appeal will kick off on the weekend of February 13-14, 2021. This appeal annually provides over 50% of the Catholic

Charities' operating budget. Many families across the Archdiocese have struggled this past year as a result of the pandemic and the derecho. Thanks to the generosity of so many, Catholic Charities was able to help a record number of people with financial, food, and other types of assistance. We ask for your help in assisting us to make this important 2021 appeal successful.

Please Note: It is very important that parishioners return their contributions directly to Catholic Charities by mail in the envelope provided with their appeal letter so that we have the individual donor information for follow-up and to decrease duplication of administrative efforts. We are deeply appreciative of your support of our 2021 Annual Appeal!

School Dumpsters

The dumpsters located at the north end of the Bosco parking lot are for SCHOOL USE ONLY. They are <u>not</u> open to the public for garbage or recycling.

Thank You Notes

Thank you to all who came to donate and worked the Red Cross Blood Drive January 19th. Because of you, 71 units of blood was successfully donated! What a tremendous result of people donating time, blood, and kindness! The next community blood drive will be April 16th at Don Bosco. Hope to see you there.